
ANTELOPE VALLEY 
HOSPITAL A facility of 
Antelope Valley Healthcare 
District  September 25, 2019

Via Email and United States Mail 
SeismicComplianceUnit@osphd.ca.gov

Carl Scheuerman  Compliance 
Officer  Seismic Compliance Unit  
Facility Development Division  2020 
West El Camino Avenue, Suite 800 
Sacramento, CA 95833
Re: Attestation of Awareness of Hospital Facilities Seismic Compliance Safety Act

Dear Mr. Scheuerman:  Pursuant to your July 23, 2019 correspondence and the 
requirements of Assembly Bill 2190 (2018), the Board of Directors for the Antelope Valley 
Hospital, a Facility of the Antelope Valley Health District, hereby attests to the awareness 
that the hospital is required to meet the January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial 
compliance with the regulations and standards as set forth within the Hospital Facilities 
Seismic Safety Act (Section 130065).  Attested to on the 25th of September, 2019 in 
Lancaster, California

Mateo Olivares, R.N.,Chair and Director

Phil Tuso, M.D ,Vice Chair and Director

Abdallah Farrukh, M.D., Second Vice Chair and Director

Kristina Hong, N.P., Treasurer and Director

Don Parazo, M.D., Secretary and Director


